Questions and Answers—English

Q: How are students selected to participate in the “Senior Signing Day” ceremony?

A: We’ll recognize every senior who registers by the deadline, Tuesday, April 12th. Please encourage your child to register ASAP, so we can plan accordingly.
Q: What if my student hasn’t decided on a school by the registration deadline?

A: Students are asked to identify a school/program when they register for the event, so we can provide them with a pen- nant to raise when making their postsecondary declaration. If a student hasn’t decided by the registration deadline, they should register based on the school they are leaning towards. We know students may need more time to decide, but they are still committing to continuing their education, and that’s what we want to celebrate.
Q: What will happen if my student decides to change their school/program after the ceremony?

A: Your student can change their mind after the ceremony, and it won’t impact their college application process. We won’t inform any representatives, so students shouldn’t worry about declaring one school in the ceremony and making their final decision to another. The certificate they will sign during the ceremony will only state that they are committed to continuing their education after high school, and students can take their certificates home with them after the ceremony.
Q: What is the appropriate attire for the ceremony?

A: We have asked all seniors who participate to “dress nicely” to celebrate their accomplishments and commitment to continuing their education. We encourage them to dress similar to how they would dress for their high school graduation or other academic ceremony. We don’t expect students to purchase new clothing for this event. We know some parents may be attending the ceremony directly from your workplace, so please attend in the attire you are wearing. If you are able to ‘dress up’ for the occasion, please feel free to do so.

